
 
 

 
 

Spread some Holiday Cheer and help the 

US MARINE CORPS RESERVE 

Toys for Tots Foundation. 

 

 
 

This year, the Adair County Sheriff’s Office is proud to announce that we are a 
donation location for the Toys for Tots Foundation. We will be accepting 

donations in our front lobby until December 15, 2016.  
For more information on the program, visit www.toysfortots.org. 

*Toys for Tots accept only new, non-gift-wrapped toys. 


